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LICENSEE EVENT REPORT 1-84-15

Gentlemen:

On August 6, 1984, it was determined that a technical specification required
surveillance procedure, associated with the radioactive gaseous effluent
monitors of the Reactor Building on both units, may not be adequate to fully
meet the requirements of footnotes listed in technical specifications.
Subsequent technical reviews of other similar procedures have revealed
possible additional findings. The Licensee Event Report of these discoveries,
identified as LER 1-84-15, was to be submitted to your office by September 5,
1984; however, the investigation and evaluation concerning this event is not
yet complete. LER 1-84-15 will be submitted by October 5, 1984.

Very truly yours,

T
C. R. Dietz, General Manager
Brunswick Steam Electric Plant

MJP/jlh/LETJH1

cc: Mr. R. C. DeYoung
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
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